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Dear DCCAE,

I sincerely welcome the introduction of the Deposit Return Scheme in Ireland.

I agree with the centralised model proposed.

[ believe the deposit per container should be 0.20c - 0.50c per container. The final chosen amount should be
the same for all containers to simplify communications and there should be an option when returning to
donate to a charity fund.

I would recommend looking at other European countries such as Germany who successfully recycle.

On a side note, in some German cities, there are bins in the public space with rings in which to place
recyclable cans or bottles so that people can pick them up and recycle to collect the money if the person
doesn't wish to do it themselves. In a country where homelessness and poverty is a concern, I think this

could be beneficial.

Kind Regards,






